Melanie Coghlan

From:

Sent: Monday 4 May 2020 12:07

To: John Greaney

Subject: update.

Attachments: image001.jpg

Hi John,

I hope all is well with you.

I spent time this morning going around and an and it was great to see all of the residents who had tested positive for Covid 19 improving.

We have an outbreak control team meeting tomorrow and I will update you on any plans .

Also we have staff members who had tested positive for COVID 19 last month, these staff are all well now and back to work.

Thanking you, Regards,

